
CRA Newsletter, 6-1-2021 

Last Week of School 

There is a great atmosphere at school this week.  There are many fun activities going on in classes, grade levels and 

events for the entire school.  While we still have a few restrictions due to Covid-19, students are getting many of the 

''normal" activities that we have had in past years. 

Change is constant in any organization and I am convinced that the transition to the new principal, Mr. Mastroianni, 

will be smooth.  He has visited CRA a few times to get a feel for the school and culture.  

As I retire at the end of the year, I want to thank the whole school community for making this school unique and a 

great place for students to learn, grow socially and grow emotionally. I am honored to have been part of this great 

school for the last four years. 

I will miss all of you and wish you success in the future!  

Kent Fuller, Principal 
Canyon Rim Academy 

Calendar for This Week 

- Wednesday, (tomorrow) is Field Day.  4th-6th grades & AM Kindergarten will have field day in the morning.   

1st-3rd grades and PM Kindergarten will have field day in the afternoon.   We are anticipating warmer 

temperatures tomorrow, so students will be allowed to take “mask breaks” as needed during the activities.  We 

are looking forward to a fun day! 

- Thursday, June 3rd is the last day of school for this year!  School will be dismissed at 1:15 p.m. 

We hope all of our CRA families have a wonderful summer break!   

Return Chromebooks 

Parents, PLEASE BRING YOUR CHROMEBOOKS TO THE OFFICE! We need all Chromebooks 

turned in by tomorrow, June 2.  You will be responsible for any damage (unless you 

purchased insurance), lost charging cords or charged for the Chromebook if it is not returned. 

We're happy we were able to provide Chromebooks to so many students this school year. 

THANK YOU! 

As our principal retires and a couple of our wonderful teachers leave at the end of this year,  

we want to say THANK YOU to Mr. Fuller, Mrs. Spittler and Mrs. Lowry  

for their remarkable contributions that have helped to make CRA an amazing school!   

We also have several aides and employees that have either moved on  

during the year or will not return to CRA next year.   

We want to say a big THANK YOU to  

Jeri Jacobs, Kristi Shepherd, Linda Montague, Lisa Harris, Serena Heyn,  

Barbara Hunter, Ashley Stephens, Falon Nielson, Ellie Garlock, Katie Garrett,  

Katina Temme, Christina Shapiro and Teresa Desous  

for their years (long or short) of dedication to CRA.  They have contributed so much to our school  

and we appreciate all they have done to make CRA the best place to be! 



School Uniform Swap 
Are you wondering what to do with your child’s uniform clothing that won’t fit them next year?  
One of our parents, Micah L. has volunteered to set up a Facebook account where CRA parents can 
communicate with each other and trade uniform clothing.  If you’re interested in becoming part of 
the uniform swapping group or donating your gently used school uniforms to others that can use 
them, join this Facebook group: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/326456365499240 
Thank you Micah!  
 
Student Summer Meals 
Summer meals are available to families to help ensure that children have access to nutritional meals 

throughout the summer.  For information on which school locations are providing this service, please 

visit https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids. 

Recycling Volunteer 

If you are interested in doing a simple, weekly job that would help CRA earn rewards and money for 

recycling, please contact the office.  Our wonderful recycling volunteer, Lisa Harris will be leaving CRA and 

needs someone to carry on with this worthwhile cause.  It would start with school in the Fall 2021. Thank 

you for your recycling support at CRA! 

The Next Time You Hear from Us… 

This will be our final newsletter for the year.  The next time you hear from us will be during the  

2
nd

 week of August when you’ll receive a letter from your child’s new teacher in the mail.  Also 

included in the envelope will be info about the beginning of school for 2021-2022 and an 

introduction from our new principal, Scott Mastroianni.  Watch for that letter as we begin 

preparing for a new school year at CRA.   

 
 

PTO Newsletter June 1, 2021 
 
Congratulations on surviving this crazy year!!  As a PTO we want to thank all of the teachers, aids, staff 
and administration for all of your hard work this year.  It was definitely a year to remember.  We also 
want to thank all of you parents for your help and donations.   
 
This morning we had our last PTO meeting and the new PTO board was voted on.  The presidents next 
year will be Melinda Jones and Ali Malmrose.  Stephanie Gibbons will be the treasurer and Maris Scott 
will be the secretary. 
 
We want to thank Lynsi Marshall and Emily Pehrson for all of their hard work as PTO presidents and 
Angela Schroepfer for being the treasurer this year.  We appreciate all that you did! 
 
We hope everyone has a wonderful summer! 
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